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We had a wonderful sport, health and 

well-being week this week. The 

weather certainly supported some 

fantastic activities outside. I hope 

your child has really enjoyed the 

week. A big thank you to our PE Lead, 

Miss Quin for organising all of these 

great activities.  

 

We now have our own Moorfield Bee currently in 

the entrance hall at the front of the school. 

The bee is a gift to the Moorfield School       

Community from Mrs Jenny Curzon,    

Headteacher at Moorfield from 2008 to 2018. 

The design is by a fabulous Manchester artist, 

Lizzie Chapman. Lizzie was responsible for some 

of the Manchester Bees around the city in 2018.  

Mrs Curzon worked on the design with Lizzie as 

she wanted the bee to look realistic as the pupils 

had been inspired by bees through Mrs Curzon’s 

assemblies. 

The plinth the Moorfield Bee stands on is full of 

little clues to life at Moorfield. I’m sure you’ll 

join me in thanking Mrs Curzon for this kind  

donation to the school.  



  
  
 

Please have a look at this charity event in August to  
support Prader-Willi Syndrome . This event has been   
organised by one of our parents Vicki Williams and       
involves a charity pub walk around Stockport. Please  
follow the link on the poster if you would like to take part.  
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